## **Communication from Public**

Name: Helen

**Date Submitted:** 11/21/2022 03:42 PM

Council File No: 22-1236

Comments for Public Posting: To whom it may concern: I would like to voice my opposition to

Mike Bonin's proposal to use over 2m in taxpayer dollars to move RVs from Ballona Wetlands into Westchester and Playa Del Rey. We are overwhelmed with RVs already and have elected Traci Park to find solutions that will not further destroy our community.

Thank You, Helen Jorna 25 year PDR resident